11. PROJECT EARLY CHARITABLE TRUST

A report from the Children's Advocate sought funding of a grant of \$2,000 for the Project Early Charitable Trust.

The Board resolved:

- 1. That a decision to make a one-off funding grant to the Project Early Charitable Trust be held over to the May Board meeting when further information about funding for this project from the Ministry of Education may be available.
- 2. To make strong representation to their local Members of Parliament and the Minister of Education for realistic and sustainable Ministry of Education funding.